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Since the last meeting, we have requested 4 medical and transfer waivers from the
PAC-­‐12. This is insignificantly below the historical rate. All of the cases are well
documented and are the kinds of things that normally arise. All have been granted

Since the last meeting, we have submitted eight reports of secondary rule violations
during two cycles. This is approximately the historical rate. All of the cases are
inadvertent, and we do not expect them to be considered. The case resolutions from
the earlier cycles were accepted.

Other than the recently submitted reports, there are no active compliance actions
with the PAC-­‐12 or NCAA.

At the end of the Fall 2012-­‐2013 semester, five student-­‐athletes and two former
student-­‐athletes were dismissed from school, of a total of 113 undergraduates who
were dismissed. Four student-­‐athletes and two former student-­‐athletes were
continued on probation by the College of Letters and Science.

Eight student-­‐athletes are academically ineligible for competition during Spring
2012-­‐2013. Four are from football, which does not compete. Two are from Men’s
Track & Field, one from Men’s Crew and one fromWomen’s Swimming and Diving.
This is below the historical average of 12-­‐14 ineligible student-­‐athletes.


